
 
 

June 12, 2008 
Minutes 

 
 
 
     The club would like to welcome our newest member, Hayes Wilcox.  Hayes entered 
his first competition after joining and had two winning images.  The club would also like 
to thank Brenda Stephens for visiting during this meeting.  We had nine other members 
present for a total of 11 in attendance for the meeting. 
 
     Our monthly competition was held with lots of great images entered.  Below are the 
winners: 
 

Category Place Title Photographer 
Tyro B&W 1 Ocean Singer Kathy Smith 
  2 Pool Visitor Hayes E. Wilcox 
  3 Face Art Kathy Smith 
Tryo Color 1 Pass the Seeds Please Betty Stepp 
  2 High Hurdler Kathy Smith 
  3 Hurry Up, Ethel! Kathy Smith 
Advance B&W 1 Mama's Hands Rick Jackson 
  2 Managerie Named Desire Jeff Bryson 
  2 Republicans Versus Dems Jeff Bryson 
Advance Color 1 Untitled (2) Linda Clifford 
  2 Showtime Rick Jackson 
  3 Sundown Mike Adkins 
Tyro D-Enhanced 1 The Red Truck Hayes E. Wilcox 
  2 Satin Petals Betty Stepp 
  3 Yonder Comes a Train Betty Stepp 
Best In Show Untitled (2) Linda Clifford 
Honorable Mention Don’t Give Me That Look Jeff Bryson 

 
 
     Mike Adkins is in the process of putting together a brochure about the club.  
Brochures can be handed out at other events to promote our Camera Club and can also 
be added to the club’s website for viewing and download.  Mike plans on having the 
members review the brochure before printing is done. 



 
     Mike Adkins suggested the club have a cookout on one of the program nights in the 
near future.  He will work on the details and update the members via email. 
 
     For those interested, the Lily Fest in Hocking Hills will be held July 11-13, 2008.  For 
more information visit http://www.lilyfest.com/.  
 
     The Tri State Arts Association Juried Exhibition 2008 is scheduled at the Huntington 
Museum of Art August 16 through September 14, 2008 in the Switzer Gallery.  For more 
information visit http://www.tristateartsassociation.org/news.html.  This link also has 
information about other events during the year. 
 
     Discussion was held concerning the Friday night meeting dates.  Considerable 
attendance drop-off has been noticed for the two times it has been on Friday night since 
the change.  Ideas were discussed to help improve attendance.  One suggestion was to 
move back to Thursday nights for both meetings and another was to move from 2nd and 
4th Thursdays to 1st and 3rd Thursdays to avoid conflicts with other art type meetings.  
Mike Adkins will check on the availability of the Studio and further discussion will take 
place at our next meeting. 
 
     Discussion was held on the possibility of having competitions on both meeting nights 
each month.  Members felt strongly that one night should be for presentations and 
learning demonstrations and the other meeting night for competition. 
 
     Our next meeting will be Friday, June 27, 2008.  David Fatellah is scheduled for the 
presentation.  More details will follow on the website about the presentation. 
 
Kathy Smith 
Member 
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